
    
    

Interior, Exterior, and Traffic Paint – 
3121A 

NEW Statewide Term Contract 

Contract Number:  3121A 

Contract Name:  Interior, Exterior, and 
Traffic Paint 

Contract Administrator: 
Melinda Tomlinson 
(984) 236-0238 

Vendors: 
• Ennis Flint 
• PPG Architectural Finishes Inc. 

dba PPG Coatings Inc. 
• The Sherwin Williams Co. 

Expires: June 30, 2025 with an option to 
renew for one (1) additional one-year 
period. 

Mandatory/ Convenience Contract: 
Mandatory 

Delivery: FOB destination statewide 
 

Warranty: 1-year (covers the cost of 
defective paint replacement, labor, 
freight, and technician travel at no 
additional cost to the state) 

Ordering:  Ordering Instructions will be 
loaded in E-Procurement soon.  

Please be sure to visit the Division of 
Purchase & Contract’s website for all 
contract details. 

Effective Dates: July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2025 

The Division of Purchase & Contract has established 
a new Statewide Term Contract to provide various 
types of paint.  

This is a mandatory Statewide Term Contract for state 
agencies, departments, institutions, universities, and 
community colleges, unless exempted by North 
Carolina General Statute. Additionally, non-mandatory 
entities including schools and local governments that 
are allowed by general statute may use this contract. 

New Contract Highlights 
This contract covers four (4) categories of paint: 

A. Exterior Paint 
B. Interior Paint 
C. Epoxy Paint 
D. Traffic Marking Paint  

There are no minimum orders under the new contract.  

Each vendor has a dedicated account representative 
for efficient placement of orders and to ensure that 
agencies receive the utmost level of customer 
service.  

If you have questions pertaining to this contract, 
please contact the contract administrator Melinda 
Tomlinson. 

The Division of Purchase & Contract is focused on 
establishing Statewide Term Contracts that provide 
customers with goods and services at the best value. 
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